
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Sunday, May 17, 2020 8:23 PM 

mikeahrens5 <mikeahrens5@gmail.com> 

Exline, Susan (CPC) <susan.exline@sfgov.org>; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) 
<seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>; Tong, Reanna (CPC) <reanna.tong@sfgov.org>; jonathan winston 
<jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; Brigitte Davila <bdavila@ccsf.edu> 

Subject: Re: BRCAC CCSF TDM released and a reminder to confirm dates 

Hello Mike -

I was simply awaiting a link to the study from my contacts at the College. As you have brought to our attention that it's 
posted on the May 14 meeting, we would be happy to post a link on the CAC website. 

I gather from your memo and emails that this is a topic you would like to discuss at tomorrow's meeting. I will ensure that the 
presentation materials cover the topic and will be prepared to discuss it. As always, I encourage you to also reach out directly 
if you have questions or would like to discuss this (or any other topic). 

Thanks, Leigh 

On May 17, 2020, at 7:05 PM, Michael Ahrens <mikeahrens5@gmail.com> wrote: 

After the June 10, 2019 meeting of the CACI met with the presenter at that meeting, Vice Chancellor Sohn and Chancellor 
Rocha. That meeting took place on June 25, 2019. I requested that a copy of the TDM done for CCSF be sent to the CAC for 
review. They agreed. As you can see, it was received by the Chair of the CAC and distributed to CAC members on June 28, 
2018. An important document that is considered by the CAC should not be held from the public. 

Moreover, last week it was posted on the CCSF Facilities Master Planning & Oversight Committee site and is now very much 
a public record. Check that site. They had a meeting on May 14th at which I made public comment and I know it is public 
record there. However, members of the public cannot be expected to check the CCSF committee web site. 

So, I again request that it be posted now so anyone commenting tomorrow night can review it. 

Thank you. 

Mike Ahrens 

Sent from my iPad 

On May 17, 2020, at 6:03 PM, Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> wrote: 

Hi Mike, 

I haven't forgotten about your request. As I mentioned in a prior email, I've reached out to the College 

administration to get a link to the study on their website that I can post it, or to get their permission to post the 

document since it is not a City document. While I confirm, you can feel free to distribute it to the CAC again and 

your networks. 

Much appreciated, Leigh 

From: Michael Ahrens <mikeahrensS@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 16, 2020 12:18 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 
Cc: Exline, Susan (CPC) <susan.exline@sfgov.org>; Hong, Seung Ven (CPC) <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>; Tong, Reanna 
(CPC) <reanna.tong@sfgov.org>; jonathan winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; Brigitte Davila <bdavila@ccsf.edu> 
Subject: Fwd: BRCAC CCSF TDM released and a reminder to confirm dates 



This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Leigh: 

I have requested previously that the March, 2019 TDM prepared by Fehr and Peers for City College be placed on 
the CAC web page so that the public has access to it. One of my requests is in the email below. I renew those 
requests since the public should have access to it and it impacts matters on Monday's agenda. 

Thank you. 

Mike Ahrens, CAC member 

From: Michael Ahrens <mikeahrens5@gmail.com> 
Date: April 26, 2020 at 4:48:25 PM PDT 
To: Leigh Lutenski <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 
Cc: jon winston ~winstonsf@gmail.com>, Susan Exline 
<susan.exline@sfgov.org>, Seung Yen Hong <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>, 
Reanna Tong <reanna. tong@sfgov.org>, joe _ kirchofer 
<joe_kirchofer@avalonbay.com>, Jen Low ~en.low@sfgov.org>, Norman 
Yee <norman.yee@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Fwd: BRCAC CCSF TDM released and a reminder to 
confirm dates 

Leigh: 

In my memorandum that I just sent to you I requested that you post on the 
CAC website prior to the BRCAC meeting tomorrow the Fehr & Peers 
TDM and Parking Plan dated March 15, 2019 which was referenced in the 
response of Reservoir Community Partners to questions posed by the public 
to the DSG. The TDM has never been put in the record of the BRCAC 
meetings and never published publicly to my knowledge. The public 
should have access to it in order to understand the response of the developer 
and comments of BRCAC members. It is attached below, as we received it 
after the June 10, 2019 meeting in the attached email. Thank you. 

Mike Ahrens 

From: jon winston ~winstonsf@gmail.com> 
Date: June 28, 2019 at 7:58:47 AM PDT 
To: Michael Ahrens <mikeahrens5@gmail.com>, 
AmyO'Hair 
<sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com>, 
Maurice Rivers ~umpstreet1983@gmail.com>, 
"bdavila@ccsf.edu" <bdavila@ccsf.edu>, 
"Howard N. Chung" <hnchung@yahoo.com>, 
Mark Tang <tang.mark@gmail.com>, Christy 
Godinez <cgodinez@lwhs.org>, "Lutenski, Leigh 
(ECN)" <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org>, 
"Nickolopoulos, Sheila (CPC)" 
<sheila.nickolopoulos@sfgov.org>, Robert 
Muehlbauer <rmuehlbauer@live.com>, "Exline, 
Susan (CPC)" <susan.exline@sfgov.org> 
Subject: BRCAC CCSF TDM released and a 
reminder to confirm dates 

Good morning, 



Here's another update to fill your mailbox. CCSF 
has released the full TDM to a few people and now 
I'm relaying it to the Committee. File attached. 

Also, if you haven't yet, please let me know if you 
will be able to make either of the proposed 
meeting dates for September. They are Sept 9th 
and 30th. 

I know one or two of you have written to me with 
questions or comments. If I haven't gotten back to 
you, I will this weekend. My apologies for the 
delay. 

--_]On 


